
 

 
 

Help Shape the Future of Your Community! 
 
The Contra Costa County Consortium, which includes the cities of Antioch, Concord, Pittsburg, Walnut Creek, 

and the County of Contra Costa (on behalf of all the other towns and cities in Contra Costa) receives federal 

HOME, Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funding every 

year. During a five-year period, these funds will total over $60 million! 

 

These federal funds, administered by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) can be 

used to build new affordable housing, improve infrastructure in lower income neighborhoods, provide 

employment assistance to small business owners, assist persons experiencing homelessness, and SO MUCH 

MORE! 

 

We want to hear from you….Every five years, YOU, your friends, your neighbors, and your community 

have the opportunity to help identify your community’s greatest needs, and determine how these funds are 

spent to help address those needs. Please take a few moments to complete our online surveys by going to 

www.ccconplan.org and under Community Survey selecting “Housing & Homeless” and “Non-Housing”.  The 

surveys will take approximately 15 minutes, so please be prepared to give it your thoughtful consideration. 

 

In addition, please attend our virtual public meeting:  

 

Community Needs Assessment – Virtual Meeting 
 

Date:   Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

Time:  6:00pm PST 

Location:  Virtual Meeting 

https://cccounty-us.zoom.us/j/86331050411 

Meeting ID: 863 3105 0411 

 

Or Telephone: 

Dial: USA 214 765 0478 US Toll 

  USA 888 278 0254 US Toll-free 

Conference Code: 841892  

 

Your feedback is part of the process to create the Consortium’s 2025-2030 Consolidated Plan for the use of 

funds received from HUD. Thank you for helping to direct the funding of federal programs over the next five 

years! 

 

For more information on the five-year planning process and other opportunities to participate, please contact 

the Contra Costa County Department of Conservation and Development at (925) 655-2708 or visit us on the 

web at www.ccconplan.org. 

 

The Consortium will provide live Spanish-language interpretation during the meeting, and a transcribed recording will 

be made available on the website. 


